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Cahill Attorneys Present "Recent Developments in
Cross-Border Investigations" Webinar

Thursday, October 11, 2018  5:00 PM to  6:00 PM

External Link:   Click here to listen to the webcast  

Cross-border investigations are often triggered in the U.S. and abroad by whistleblowers and hotlines. There are 
several factors that must be considered when facing investigating authorities in cross-border investigations as the 
laws both in the U.S. and other countries where witnesses and evidence may be located can give rise to 
complications.

On Thursday, October 11,2018, Cahill partner Anirudh Bansal and Cahill counsel John Spagna presented a webinar 
and discussed recent developments in cross-border investigations, which included:

 Developments in legal privilege

 Data privacy laws and cross-border data transfers

 U.S. jurisdictional reach

 Recent agency and court rulings
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